
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, August 23, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Pizza Dippers  
 Cheeseburger   
 
BIRTHDAYS:   Katherine Badrov  
   Adam Kreczko 
 

1. Do you want to meet new people at Gurrie? Do you want to help people in the 
community? Come to the Early Act Club meeting on Tuesday, August 27th. We will talk 
about our projects for the year. We will do our annual canned food drive, have a car 
wash and have our annual Change War. We are open to new ideas for projects. Please 
come to room 109 for more information. 
 

2. Gooooood morning Gurrie Tigers! BOYS Softball season is coming fast and try outs are a 
week away! BOYS Softball try-outs for 7th and 8th graders will be held Thursday, August 
29th and Friday, August 30th. You will need to bring a MITT and WATER BOTTLE to 
tryouts. We will meet in room 102A,  across from the gym, right after school and tryouts 
will end at 5:00PM. There will be no bus available to take you home after, so make sure 
you arrange a ride home. You will need to sign a try out waiver in order to participate.  
If you have any questions, please see Coach Noga or Coach Gjoni.  

 
3. Any girls interested in trying out for basketball this year should attend an informational 

meeting on Monday after school in the gym. Tryouts will be Tuesday and Thursday next 
week starting at 3:15 pm. Any questions, see Mrs. Kulaga. 

 
4. The Long Blue Mile” AKA “The Best Cross Country Team in the World” will have practice 

today after school until 4:45. All new, returning, and first time runners are welcome. 
Cross Country is a great way to get in shape for winter sports, increase energy, socialize 
with nice humans, and get healthy. If you’re not sure if cross country is for you, see Mr. 
LaBud or Driscoll with questions or concerns. You can always try it out and see if it’s a 
good fit. There are no cuts and everyone is welcome of every ability and experience. See 
you this afternoon!  
 
 

 

 


